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8.3.19
Dear Parents and Carers

‘Open our minds, Lord to all you want us to understand. Open our ears, Lord, to all you want us to hear. Open our eyes, Lord, to all you want us to see. Open our hearts, Lord, to whom you want us to love.’

Bishop John’s letter to schools.        [image: image1.jpg]



Today, I shared a letter from Bishop John Arnold with the children in assembly. In his letter to schools, he asks us thinks about the Pope’s Laudato Si message asking for us all to work together to heal our planet-our common home. The Bishop reminds us that the earth is our special home that God made for us and asks us all to look after it.  He asks us to undertake small acts of great love which can make a difference to climate change; using our cars less; hanging out washing rather than using a tumble dryer; turning off electrical equipment; producing less waste and recycling more. I will be working closely with staff, our Eco Warriors and all our pupils to see how we can act today to protect our tomorrows. Over the next few weeks, I will share with you some of the things we will be doing as a school to make a difference.
Bishop John reminds us that we are not alone, that God is with us to give us the strength we need to do the right thing.

St Joseph Penny Boxes.  

Throughout Lent, we will be supporting the Caritas School Lenten Appeal which raises money to support the disadvantaged within Salford Diocese. Every child has been given a special collection box for your donations throughout Lent- please follow the instructions as this year’s boxes are slightly more difficult to put together. I have spoken to the children about how they might raise money; helping around the house, giving up a treat etc. During Lent, we will also be holding a few events in school to raise funds for Caritas. Friday 22nd March children may wear their own clothes for a £1.00 donation (per family). I will notify you in the next newsletter of any other events. 
Parking
Thank you for your patience whilst the new staff car park has been completed and whilst Manchester City Council have been resurfacing the surrounding roads. I anticipate that new road markings will also be painted over the next few weeks -please ensure you pay attention to these as the traffic warden will issue tickets for any illegal parking. Please do not block the school gates or the carpark gates at any point. Access to both areas is needed to ensure staff can attend meetings etc. and so that emergency vehicles can gain access if needed. 
School events
Over the last few weeks, we have held some wonderful events in school to encourage reading, celebrate Shrove Tuesday and the start of Lent. Please have a look at our twitter account to see some of the wonderful photographs we have taken – click the heart to like our posts!
School Website Photographer 

On Thursday 21st March a school photographer will be onsite for the day to update our website images. Please be aware that any child who does not have photograph permission will be excluded from the photographs taken. The school office will be sending out update letters to parents who have not returned their forms or who did not give permission last year. All updated letters must be returned to school by Monday 18th March – we will not be ringing parents to check.

Parish Lenten Mass 
Apologies that last week’s newsletter had the wrong date on for this mass. The correct date is Wednesday 20th March at 7.30pm. Thank you to those parents who have given permission for their child/ren to attend and support with the singing. 
Diary dates
Monday 11th March – Football and Hockey competitions after school. 
Tuesday 12th March – Year 4 visiting the Irish Centre.

Tuesday 12th March – Year 2 Reading Breakfast, parents and children in the school hall from 9.00am. 

Thursday 14th March – Football competition after school.

Friday 15th March - Year 2 Reading Breakfast, parents and children in the school hall from 9.00am

Thursday 21st March – School website photographer. 

Friday 22nd March- non uniform day.

Monday 25th March – Author visit Year 5&6 (Eloise Williams)

Tuesday 26th March – Year 1 reading workshop – parents invited.
Wednesday 27th March – Year 2 reading workshop-parents invited.
Thursday 28th March – 14 children watching Worst Witch.

Friday 5th April –KS2 sports day. 
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Working, Learning, Caring and playing together in God’s love.





St Anne’s RC Primary School


Moss Bank, Crumpsall, Manchester, M8 5AB


Tel: 0161 740 5995


Fax: 0161 795 0236


Headteacher : Mrs K Orrell (BEd Hons, NPQH)                                        


School Web site  � HYPERLINK "http://www.stannescrumpsall.co.uk" �www.stannescrumpsall.co.uk�


Twitter-@Stannecrumpsall
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	OFSTED 2017: St Anne’s is a good school  where  pupils experience a

 broad and rich curriculum.
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